
City of Byron
Mayor and Council Minutes

June 3, 2024

The City of Byron Mayor and Council met in special session in the Council Chambers at the
Municipal Complex for the purposes of Bid Opening regarding the Walker Road Water Main
Replacement for the City of Byron.  Mayor Michael Chidester and Council Members Michael
Chumbley and James Richardson were in  attendance.  Council  Member  Rusty Adams,  Chris
Hodges, and Alan Dorsey were absent as was City Attorney Brian Causey. City employees that
attended were City Clerk Telina Allred and City Administrator Tiffany Sandefur. Engineers Will
Jackson and James Anderson from Carter & Sloope attended the meeting to assist with the bid
opening. There were three (3) visitors at the bid opening as well and no media attended.

Mayor Chidester called the meeting to order at 1:30 PM. 

BID OPENING: 

BID 1-John R. Walker, Inc. with a base bid of $ $1,626,075.40. Bid bond and addendums 1 and
2 were included.

BID 2- SCI Construction, Inc. with a base bid of $ $1,389,000.00. Bid bond and addendums 1
and 2 were included.

BID 3- Pyles Plumbing & Utility Contractors, Inc. with a base bid of $ $1,444,592.00. Bid bond
and addendums 1 and 2 were included.

BID 4- Coggins Construction Company, LLC. with a base bid of $ $1,758,945.21. Bid bond and
addendums 1 and 2 were included.

James Anderson of  Carter  & Sloope stated that  they would check over  the math  and could
possibly have results by the afternoon or next day.

ADJOURNMENT:  The bid opening officially adjourned at 1:43 
PM. Unanimous.

Telina Allred
Clerk of Council




